
Fall 2021 Commencement will be held on Tuesday, November 23, 2021 at 8 
a.m. on the Chuck Prophet football field at Rice-Totten Stadium. Graduates 
must wear regalia. Each graduate may retrieve five tickets for their guests which 
will be used in the event the ceremony is moved indoors to the Walter Roberts 
Auditorium in the H. G. Carpenter Building due to inclement weather. Tickets 
are NOT required for attendance at the Rice-Totten Stadium. If moved indoors, 
masks will be required. Should you have questions, please email commencement@
mvsu.edu or call Abigail S. Newsome at 662.254.3800.

Tickets will be available for pick-up at the Office of Student Records beginning 
November 1, 2021.
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